Add to 2.3 Installation of Water Pipe

If the homeowner (or contractor) moves forward hooking up their own water line, and/or back filt
before the Water Superintendent is contacted and he inspects the hookup, you will be required to dig
the water line up again so that is may be inspected and you will be charged up to a $4,000., fine for not
following the Town of Carroll’'s Water Use Regulations.




